APRIL 6th 2020 HCGC
Board of Governors Meeting
(Teleconferenced)

Note:
Due to the global coronavirus pandemic, this meeting was held remotely by teleconferencing.
A total of 22 member were “present” for the meeting.

Meeting called to order at 180:
Officers and BOG present: President John Phillips, Treasurer David Stubblefield, Lee Jackson, Neal Schaefer,
Alan Crowley, Brian Bishop, Jerry Hunt, Eric Derby

Officer's report:
Minutes from March BOG meeting read and approved as read.

Treasurer's report: Read and approved.

Secretary's report: No report

Match Reports:
Skeet 34; Trap 29; USPSA 14; Steel Challenge 15; F-Class day-one 7 plus 1 junior; day-two 7 plus 1 junior

Old Business:
No update on new signs. No update on wiring. Alan Crowley and Mike Wirts are developing a new 600 yard
range qualified list. Alan Has agreed to maintain list and keys.

New Business: Alan Crowley has agreed to fill vacant SECRETARY position. Approved by membership vote
during membership portion of meeting. Alan plans to send meeting minutes to membership via email each
month along with any appropriate messages from BOG. Terry Riley wants to start IDPA matches in July.
Matches to be on Sundays. No objections. Details to follow. McClure and Reichert will be voted on as
probationary members tonight with safety brief/paperwork completed prior to keys being issued. Alan
Crowley voted in as SECRETARY as of tonight. Everyone owes him a big Thank You for taking on this important
position! Mike Breeds agrees to develop a plan for possible future construction of a larger centralized storage
building.

Probationary member vote:
Johnny Scott, Richard Reichert, Scott Blankenship, Matthew McClure. All approved.

General Membership vote:
Bill Fairless, Joseph E Orr. Both approved.
Grant Lairds request for funds to purchase additional storage container approved.

Motion to adjourn made and approved at 19:30



